NOTICE TO THE BAR

Ethics Hotline Back in Service

The Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics (ACPE) Hotline (Rule 1:19-9) will be back in service Monday through
Friday from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. effective March 22, 2006. The Hotline — 1-900-526-5600 — will be staffed by ACPE
Secretary Carol Johnston, Esq. This notice supersedes the January 25, 2006 notice announcing the temporary closing of
the Hotline.

Melville D. Miller, Jr., Esq., Chair
Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics
Dated: March 17, 2006
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